
Dear parent / carer,

We are part of the South and East Community Policing team. We are a team made up of Community

Police Officers and Community Support Officers. As part of this team, we also fall under a wider

partnership which is comprised of numerous different agencies within the borough of Luton.

We are currently looking into reports of inconsiderate parking, and breach of parking restrictions

such as double yellow lines at school drop off and pick up times. This includes the area outside the

school but also in the local area including down St. Thomas’s Road, Mixes Hill Road and Fairford

Avenue.

This manner of parking is unacceptable and will not be tolerated. This letter is a gentle reminder that

if you use a vehicle to drop off or pick up children from the school to do so in a considerate and legal

manner. Failure to do so or continuation of the above activity may result in further action being taken

against vehicle owners such as fines or seizures of vehicles from the local authority.

The local community team will be patrolling at sporadic timings during school drop off and pick up,

and if you are seen parking in a manner mentioned as above you may be dealt with accordingly.

If you wish to contact our team in relation to this matter or anything else, you can do so by

contacting PC Pascoe or PCSO Scutt on lutonse-cpt@beds.police.uk.

Kind regards,

Luton South & East Community Policing Team
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